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Sara Zorich and Beverly Alfon recently published an article in the Illinois
Chamber of Commerce's magazine, Illinois Business Leader, on the Chicago and
Cook County Sick Leave Ordinances, titled, “Is Your Company Ready for the
Chicago and Cook County Sick Leave Ordinances Effective 7/1/17?” The article
discusses key points of both ordinances and factors that employers must
consider before the ordinances go into effect on July 1, 2017. 

Read the full article, “Is Your Company Ready for the Chicago and Cook County
Sick Leave Ordinances Effective 7/1/17?”


